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TO: MPWMD Board

RE: September 16, 2013 meeting, item 16

| find it interesting that with all the expenses being presented to the MPWMD directors,
for consultants and other services to the tune of over $470,000 that the MPWMD is also
considering a reclassification of a staff position. The report does not list the costs
involved but merely the range being affected. To us commoners, we have no idea what
range 38m step e to range 43 step d means. The report does not give a lot of reason
other than the general manager adding tasks as to why this person warranfs what looks
like a significant raise. Does this person possess unique skills or certifications of some
sort that is crucial to the MPWMD? | would hope the directors ask the necessary
questions and share information with the public as to why the reclassification is needed,

before making ‘a decision on this item.

G. P.
Concermned citizen
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